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DAN'S FORUM AT EPISCOPAL CHURCH :  (Submitted by Mimi) 

We had 21 people attended last night (including 2 babies: my own Andrea and Linda's grandson Owen).
I had to leave early because Andrea kept trying to assist Dan with playing the organ.
Dan started the presentation by explaining a brief history of the church and the organ.
Then, he continued with the lecture-recital form.

NEWS FROM PERSONNEL:

We are saddened to report of the passing of Oldrich Toman on December 5th.  Oldrich Toman began 
working in the Library as a cataloger in 1968, and retired in 1996 after almost 30 years of service.   


